From:

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:20 PM

To: courthousesquare@kmgprestige.com; kathy.card@kmgprestige.com;

lisa.bellinger@kmgprestige.com; questions@kmgprestige.com

Cc: Thon, Melanie <Melanie.Thon@mail.house.gov>; Ann Arbor Renter's Commission

<RentersCommission@a2gov.org>

Subject: Still wanting to open up a dialogue about the 2022 rental issue, AND September's rent has ALSO

been placed in escrow

Hello Courthouse Square Apartments representatives. I have contacted your offices multiple times over the last year, trying to resolve the issue of the improper rent/late fees that your company is demanding that I pay.

To date, your company simply will not engage with me. You don't respond to my queries and you ignore my requests to carefully examine the documentation TOGETHER, to resolve the issue once and for all.

Note: I would of course request that U.S. Representative Debbie Dingell's staff be in attendance at any such meetings. If for any reason Ms. Thon is unable to attend, I would of course record the zoom meeting and make it available to Mrs. Dingell's office immediately.

In any case, I'm asking again that you stop ignoring me and the case at hand. Note this reminder that September's rent has been placed in escrow (like previous and future rental payments) until this issue has been resolved.

Thank you for your time.